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Chief’s Message 

            

As Fall is upon us and we move into the Holidays, let us 

remember to give thanks for everything that we 

have.  The Sunrise Police Department continues to be 

the premier police department of South Florida.  We are 

the best equipped, the best trained, the best paid and 

have the best employees, making this department a 

great place to work.  I recognize that the support of the 

Mayor, the City  Commission and the City Manager have 

combined to create a positive work environment. Please 

remember those less fortunate  than ourselves. Be safe 

and “Thank You” for all you do! 

 

 

 

      

     John E. Brooks 

     Chief of Police 

  

Officers of the Month 

Award 

 

Congratulations  
Officer Jeremy Copas 

July 2013  

Congratulations  
Detective Luis Fernandez and Detective Chris Piper  

August 2013  

Congratulations  
 Officer Tommie Parks 

September 2013 



 

 

SUNRISE POLICE DEPARTMENT  
WELCOMES NEW OFFICER 

Farewell and Good Luck 

Officer Larry Grimm and   

Records Supervisor Mary Jane Diaz 

Officer Kasey Maher was sworn in on August 5, 2013  

Welcome to our Sunrise Police Department 
Family! 

 Annette Gonzalez 

 Ilse Briceno 

  

SUNRISE POLICE  

“PROFESSIONAL LAW ENFORCEMENT” 

Appreciation  

Kudos to the following employees for com-

pleting the Telecommunicator Training 

Academy  

- Paul Hormann  - Amy Hay 

- Barbara Tabler  - Dreama Richland 

- Faith Hevlow   - Georgia Montano 

 

The Department’s SWAT Team continues to enhance its response capabilities 
through the acquisition of state-of-the-art equipment and training.  The Department 
was able to purchase (28) Sarkar Advanced Combat Helmets (ACH) through the 
Urban Areas Security Initiative (UASI) grant program. The helmet is based on the 
performance requirements of the U.S. Army for ballistics, impact, retention and 
other protective upgrades. The (ACH) helmet was upgraded with an ARC Kit 
(Accessory Rail Connector).  It is designed to allow SWAT operators the option of 
mounting a variety of mission-specific accessories to their helmets, including lights, 
cameras and other protective posture equipment. Each SWAT operator will have 

the capability to attach an ITT PINNACLE Auto-gated PVS-14 night vision  monocular.  The same unit is 
currently issued to U.S. Special Operation Forces across the globe, the ITT PVS-14 uses PINNACLE image 
intensifier technology; the latest development in state-of-the-art, tactical night vision equipment. 



 

 

National Night Out Highlights 



 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Newsletter prepared, edited and 

distributed by :  Martha Padilla. 

Events: 

 

10/25  8:30am Broward Domestic Violence Council’s 

21st Annual Domestic Violence Training and Awards 

Luncheon - Signature Grand Davie 

 

The topic is Serving Those Who Serve, Domestic  

Violence in the Military.  

   

 

10/26 7am Women In Distress 15th Annual 5k Safe Walk - Tradewinds Park - 

Coconut Creek 

On the morning of September 28th 2013, the Fraternal Order 

of Police Lodge 80 and the Sunrise Police Department organ-

ized a scramble golf tournament to benefit Ayden Jolicoeur 

who has been stricken with a rare form of cancer and happens 

to be the son of Sunrise Police Officer, Jason Jolicoeur. 

 

With 90 players and family in attendance, the Sunrise Commu-

nity really came forward.  Resident’s, businesses, and co-

workers were all in attendance and successfully raised 

$7,500 to donate to Ayden and his family.  Mother nature 

even shined on the cause bringing great weather for the golfer 

on the course. 

 

For more information on Ayden’s story and how to donate 

please visit www.cure4ayden.com. Real-time updates can also 

be found on facebook.com/cureforayden. 

Volunteers 

Tournament Winners 

Ayden Jolicoeur 

Help Us Find A Cure for Ayden  

http://www.cure4ayden.com

